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ANNUAL REPORT TO THE LEGISLATURE 
Section 353 F-5, Hawaii Revised Statutes 

  
This annual report has been prepared in compliance with Section 353 F-5, Hawaii Revised 
Statutes.  This Act states, "…The commission shall submit to the legislature, not fewer than 
twenty days prior to the convening of each regular session, an annual report of its activities and 
of its recommended legislative proposals. 
 
The Corrections Population Management Commission (CPMC) originally consisted of eleven 
members:  State Attorney General, Director of Public Safety, Prosecuting Attorney, Public 
Defender, Chairperson of the Hawaii Paroling Authority, Senator, Representative, Judge, Adult 
Probation Administrator, a member from the private sector, and a rehabilitated offender.  
However on June 21, 2013, the 2013 Legislature, passed Act 154, and added the OHA 
administrator and a member of the public, who is knowledgeable about issues relating to the 
criminal justice system and has substantial experience or expertise in traditional Native Hawaiian 
practices, as additional CPMC members.   
 
From July 1, 2013 to June 30, 2014, the CPMC met once on July 31, 2014.  In accordance to Act 
154, an OHA representative attended this meeting.  Currently, there are 2 vacant seats for the 
CPMC.  The next CPMC meeting is scheduled for November 13, 2014. 
 
CPMC meeting minutes for the meeting held on July 31, 2014 have not been approved by the 
CPMC members.  Past approved meeting minutes can be found on the Department of Public 
Safety’s website: 
http://dps.hawaii.gov/about/cpmc/cpmc-meeting-minutes/ 
 
General information on CPMC can be found on the Department of Public Safety’s website: 
http://dps.hawaii.gov/about/cpmc/ 
 
There are no recommended legislative proposals by the CPMC to report. 
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